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Maternity B.V.M. Church 
9220 Old Bustleton Avenue   Phone: 215-673-8127 

Philadelphia, PA 19115              Fax: 215-673-6597 

www.maternitybvmchurch.net 

MASS/SACRAMENT SCHEDULE 
 

Saturday Vigil Mass, Upper Church: 4:30 PM  
 

Sunday Masses, Upper Church: 8, 9:30, 11 AM; 

12:30, 7 PM 

Old Church: 10:30 AM (First Sunday of month 

from October through May) 
 

Holy Days: Upper Church 

Vigil Mass: 7 PM 

Holyday Masses: 6:30, 8, 9:30, 11 AM; 7 PM 
 

Weekday Masses: Lower Chapel 

Monday-Friday: 6:30, 8 AM 

Saturday: 8 AM 
 

Baptisms: First and Third Sundays of the month 
 

Reconciliation (Sacrament of Penance): Every 

Saturday from 3 to 4 PM in the Lower Chapel, and 

any time by calling the Rectory 
 

Anointing of the Sick: The Sacrament is given to 

seriously ill Catholics by calling the Rectory and 

arranging for this by appointment or whenever 

there is an emergency. 

PRAYER DEVOTIONS 
Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament: 

Every Monday after 8 AM Mass, with Closing 

Benediction after 6:30 PM Rosary, Lower Chapel 
 

Miraculous Medal Novena: 

Every Monday after 8 AM Mass, Lower Chapel 
 

Recitation of the Rosary: 

Before the daily 8 AM Weekday Mass, every Mon-

day at 6:30 PM and every Tuesday at Noon, Lower 

Chapel 
 

SACRAMENTAL PREPARATION 
Pre-Cana Class: 

All engaged couples are required to attend a Pre-

Cana Program of Marriage Preparation. Our Parish 

offers this Program in the Fall & Spring. Call the 

Rectory Office for details and to register. 
 

Pre-Jordan Class: 

After meeting with a priest and prior to their childôs 

Baptism, parents are required (God-parents are en-

couraged) to attend this Program, held in the Rec-

tory on the first Wednesday of the month at 7 PM.         

Worship/Liturgical Schedule 

 

 

 

September 17/18, 2016 

25th Sunday in Ordinary Time 
 

145th Anniversary Mass & Dinner 

Details on page 3. 
 

The Miraculous Medal Novena Continues.  

Schedule on page 3. 

 

The Parish Visitation 

Page 4 contains this weekŪs visits. 

 

In 1990, Fr. James T. McDon-

nell retired. He served as 

Pastor for 14 years. During 

this period, his service to the 

Church and community re-

flected in the growth of the 

Parish, both in the spiritual 

life and increase in numbers. 

Fatherõs efforts are recog-

nized in the planning, building 

and dedication of our most 

functional Parish Hall.  
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Pray for all our deceased Parishioners 

& Benefactors, especailly Elizabeth M. 

Fitzpatrick, that they may know GodŪs  

eternal love of Heaven. 

 

 

 

Sanctuary Candles 
Bread and Wine Memorials 

Week of September 18, 2016 
 

Sanctuary Candle in the Upper 

Church: In Loving Memory of  

Maureen McCloskey  
 

Sanctuary Candle in the Lower 

Chapel: In Loving Memory of  

Laverne Mueller  
 

Sanctuary Candle in the Rectory 

Chapel:  In Loving Memory of  

Theresa Quinter  
 

Bread and Wine Memorial :  

In Loving Memory of  

Joan Murphy  
 

To participate in our Candles and Gifts Pro-

grams, call the Rectory at 215 - 673 - 8127.  

25th Sunday in  

Ordinary Time 
 

As disciples of 

Christ, we are called 

to love God  

above all things.  
 

As disciples, our focus should not be on the ma-

terial and passing things of this world, for true 

freedom is found in loving God and committing 

ourselves to the Gospel message. When we keep 

our eyes firmly fixed on Jesus, our priorities 

shift, freeing us to live according to His teaching 

and help build up Godôs Kingdom on earth. 
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Mass Intentions   

For the Week  
 

Saturday, Sept. 17: St. Robert Bellarmine 
8:00 AM +Joseph Galassi, Sr. 

4:30 PM +Mary Pacini 
 

Sept. 18: 25th Sunday in Ordinary Time 
8:00 AM  Living and Deceased Parish  

  Members and Benefactors 

9:30 AM  +Albert and Frank Jr. Montemuro 

11:00 AM       +Catherine and Joseph Brogan 

12:30 PM  +Thomas Carango 

7:00 PM +Alma and John Pastore 
 

Monday, September 19: St. Januarius 
6:30 AM +Deceased Members of the  

  Carman Family 

8:00 AM   +Theresa Lesavage 

7:00 PM +William K Sidell 
 

Tuesday, Sept. 20: Sts. Andrew Kim Tae-gon/

Paul Chong Ha-sang and Companions 
6:30 AM +Bill and Irene Keenan 

8:00 AM  +Raphiel Rodriguez 

7:00 PM +Edward J. Dwyer 
 

Wednesday, September 21: St. Matthew 
6:30 AM +Unity Quinter 

8:00 AM  +Thomas Bevan 
 

Thursday, September 22 
6:30 AM +Clarence and Ruth Dillman 

8:00 AM  +Laverne Mueller, 2nd Anniv. 
 

Friday, September 23: St. Pius of Pietrelcina 
6:30 AM +Sandra Pless 

8:00 AM  +John Geraghty and John Burke 
 

Saturday, September 24 
8:00 AM +Sean M. Chellantara 

4:30 PM +Helen T. Blash, 25th Anniversary 
 

Sept. 25: 26th Sunday in Ordinary Time 
8:00 AM  Living and Deceased Parish  

  Members and Benefactors 

9:30 AM  +Bombina Bucci, 9th Anniversary 

11:00 AM       +Canuso Family 

12:30 PM  +Nick Talotta 

7:00 PM +Anne and John Reiley 

 

HOLY YEAR OF MERCY 
 

December 8, 2015 Ũ  

November 20, 2016 

http://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&frm=1&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&docid=xsRa-wfxktkIFM&tbnid=3p7A-5OMH4yTZM:&ved=0CAUQjRw&url=http%3A%2F%2Flizlitterello.com%2F%3Fattachment_id%3D3766&ei=xBtYUoeYG_Sz4APl5oDoBA&bvm=bv.53899372,d.dmg&psig=AFQjC
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Weekly Events Calendar  
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YEAR -LONG  CELEBRATION  OF THE   

145 TH  A NNIVERSARY  OF 

MATERNITY  B.V.M. P ARISH  
 

October 2, 2015 ð October 2, 2016  
 

Closing Celebration  

Saturday, October 1 

4:30 PM Mass, Upper Church 

Everyone is invited to participate  

in this Liturgical Celebration. 
 

6-10 PM Dinner Dance, Parish Hall  

All adult parishioners are invited  

to join in the festivities following Mass. 
 

If you have not made your reservations, 

please do so immediately by contacting  

the Rectory during Office Hours at  

215 -673 -8127.  
 

MUST BE 21 OR OVER TO  ATTEND  THE DINNER. 

We Need Pictures! 
The 145th Anniversary Committee  is  

compiling a PowerPoint presentation to be 

shown at the Dinner in October.  

Please scan and E-mail  

pictures of Parish Events you may have  

taken throughout the years to  

cregan@maternitybvm.net.  
 

Thanks for your input! 

Monday, September 19 
8 AM: Mass with Miraculous Medal Novena;  

Adoration will follow until 6:30 PM Rosary, 

Lower Chapel (Novena Schedule, lower right.) 

6 PM: Parish Visitation continues (See page 4.) 

7 PM: Mass and Novena, Lower Chapel 

7 PM: School Band Meeting, Parish Hall 

7 PM: Girl Scout Leaders, Rectory Mtg. Rm. 1 
 

Tuesday, September 20 
8 AM: Mass with Miraculous Medal Novena,  

Lower Chapel 

Noon: Rosary, Lower  Chapel 

6:45 PM: PREP, School 

7 PM: Mass and Novena, Lower Chapel 
 

Wednesday, September 21 
10 AM: Seniors Board Meeting, Parish Hall 

11 AM: Seniors Meeting, Parish Hall 

7 PM: Bereavement Series, Rectory Meeting 

Room 1 (Details on page 6.) 
 

Thursday, September 22 
12:30 PM: Faith Sharing, Rectory Mtg. Rm. 1 

1:30 PM: Legion of Mary, Rectory Mtg. Rm. 2  

7 PM: Boys Scouts, Cafeteria 
 

Friday, September 23 
3 PM: Pre-Cana Set-up, Parish Hall 
 

Saturday, September 24 
9 AM: Pre-Cana, Parish Hall, followed by 4:30 

PM Mass, Upper Church 

3-4 PM: Confessions, Lower Chapel 
 

Sept. 25: 26th Sunday in Ordinary Time  
9:30 AM: Class Mass, Grs. 1-4, Upper Church 

Our Old Church  

Re-Opens for Mass  

on Sunday,  

October 2  
 

Mass is celebrated in the Old Church 

at 10:30 AM every first Sunday of the 

month from October through May 

(weather permitting). 

 

Annual Living Rosary 

Friday, October 7, at 7 PM  

 

Please gather in  

the Church Parking Lot. 

In case of inclement weather,  

the Rosary will be prayed  

in the Lower Chapel. 
 

Thereôs nothing more powerful than a Public 

Rosary; today more then ever, America needs 

Our Ladyôs help. Without God, where will our 

leaders get the wisdom to solve the great prob-

lems we face and stop the advancement of secu-

larism and hatred? 



4 

 

OUR PARISH VISITATION CONTINUES! 
 

In conjunction with September as Stewardship Month and as a means of  

spreading the Good News of the Catholic Faith and Maternity B.V.M. Parish,  

the Parish Visitation continues. One-third of the Parish is being visited.  

Visits are made Mondays through Thursdays, 6 to 8 PM, from September 12 through 29.  
 

Our goals: meet you, hear your observations, bless your homes  

and encourage your full participation in our Parishõs faith life. 
 

The homes to be visited this week, September 19-22: 
 

Monday Fr. Paul Quinter:  1900-1930 Morrell Street 

  Fr. Richard Smith:  1900 President Street, 9850-9899 Wisteria Street   

  Fr. Daniel Dwyer:   1931-1999 Morrell Street 

  Deacon Joseph Bernauer: 9800-9849 Clark Street 

  Sr. Mary Beth Geraghty: 9800 Dungan Road 

  Mrs. Eileen Costantino: 9850-9899 Clark Street 

  Miss Eileen Keenan:  9800 Montour Street 
 

Tuesday Fr. Paul Quinter:  9700-9825 Cowden Street 

  Fr. Richard Smith:  9800 Hardy Road, 2000-2100 President Street   

  Fr. Daniel Dwyer:   9826-9899 Cowden Street 

  Deacon Charles Lindsay: 9900 President Street, 9900 Wingtip Road 

  Deacon Joseph Bernauer: 9900-9955 Sandy Road 

  Miss Eileen Keenan:  9956ï9999 Sandy Road 
 

Wednesday Fr. Paul Quinter:  2000-2200 Conwell Avenue 

  Fr. Richard Smith:  9900-9959 Wisteria St., 9900 Montour St., 9800 Bonner St.  

  Fr. Daniel Dwyer:   9960-9999 Wisteria Street 

  Deacon Charles Lindsay: 9900 Dungan Road 

  Deacon Joseph Bernauer: 1900 Reilly Road, 9900 Haldeman Avenue 

  Sr. Mary Beth Geraghty: 9800 Haldeman Avenue, 1900 Conwell Avenue 
 

Thursday Fr. Paul Quinter:  9900-9980 Hardy Road 

  Fr. Richard Smith:  9981-9999 Hardy Road   

  Fr. Daniel Dwyer:   1900 King Arthur Road 

  Deacon Charles Lindsay: 1800 Merlin Rd., 10100-10600 Clark St., 10200 Jamison Ave. 

  Deacon Joseph Bernauer: 10200 Galahad Road, 1800 Kentwood Street 

  Sr. Mary Beth Geraghty: 10100 Galahad Road 

  Mrs. Eileen Costantino: 1800 Sanford St., 1800 Greymont St., 1800 Garth Rd. 
 

Previous visits to families living in apartment complexes or condominiums were unsuccessful;  

therefore, these visits will be not be attempted. Those parishioners living in these complexes  

and who would like a visit are asked to call the Rectory and make an appointment for a visit.  

090 Maternity BVM 

 

 

Louisiana Flood Relief Collection 

During this weekendôs Masses, a collection box is lo-

cated at Maryôs Altar for monetary donations. 

In response to the devastating floods that hit areas of 

Louisiana last month, the U.S. Bishops  asked that 

we take up an emergency collection to help address 

the humanitarian and Church needs caused by the 

flooding. Thank you for your generosity! 

 

Please remember good stewardship; you can 

contribute on-line through our Web site: 

www.maternitybvmchurch.net. And thank you 

so much for your great generosity each week! 
 

Weekend of September 10/11, 2016 

Regular Collection       $13,547.00 

Second Collection       $  2,062.14 

Total Parish Collection                $15,609.14  
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Annual   

Forty Hours Eucharistic Devotions  
 

Our three-day observance of the Forty Hours  

will begin on Sunday, October 2,  

in the following way: 

 

Sunday, October 2,  

with a special 12:30 PM Opening Mass  

and Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament  

in the Upper Church until 6:45 PM,  

with the regular Sunday evening Mass at 7 PM; 

 

Monday, October 3,   

morning Masses at 6:30 and 8 AM,  

with the 8 AM Mass in the Upper Church,  

followed by All -Day Adoration  

until Evening Prayer and Homily at 7 PM; 

 

Tuesday, October 4,  

morning Masses at 6:30 and 8 AM,  

with the 8 AM Mass in the Upper Church,  

followed by All -Day Adoration  

concluding with Evening Prayer, Homily  

and a Closing Procession at 7 PM. 

 

Father Michael Speziale,  

Faculty, Archbishop Carroll High School, 

will be our Guest Celebrant and Homilist  

throughout our Forty Hours Devotions.  

 

Please mark your calendars for this special time  

of grace and blessings for our Parish.  

We want to see a packed Church,  

so please make every attempt  

to attend all our Annual Forty Hours Devotions! 
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NEW RCIA CLASS IS FORMING! 
The Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults 

(RCIA) begins on Thursday, October 6. 

Classes will be held every Thursday at 7 

PM in the Convent. 

 

Who Should Participate in the RCIA? 
 

Å Persons not baptized and interested  

in the Catholic Church; 
 

Å Persons baptized in a different religion  

who would like to become Catholic; 
 

Å Persons baptized in the Catholic Church but who 

did not receive First Communion or Confirmation; 
 

Å Persons baptized Catholic who would  

like to know more about their faith. 
 

If you or a friend is interested in receiving the Sac-

raments of Initiation or want to learn more about 

the Catholic Faith, call Fr. Smith at the Rectory, Sr. 

Mary Beth Geraghty, 215-673-4010, or Deacon 

Lindsay, 267-266-2201. 

 

YOU NEED NOT  GRIEVE ALONE!  
 

Our Bereavement Support Group will conduct a six-

week session on Wednesday evenings. These meet-

ings are open to anyone grieving the death of a loved 

one. Our program offers information about the grief 

process and gives an opportunity to share thoughts 

and feelings in an environment of understanding and 

empathy. People of all faiths and neighboring par-

ishes are welcome. Grief has no time limit. People 

who attended previously are most welcome to return. 
 

Meetings are held in Rectory Meeting Room 1 

(lower level of the Rectory) adjacent to the parking 

lot. Meetings begin at 7 PM and last about an hour.  
 

Topics Include: 

September 21:  
Understanding the Stages of Grief 

 

September 28:  
Surviving Stress and Loneliness 

 

October 5:  
Feelings of Denial, Bargaining and Guilt 

 

October 12:  
Feelings of Anger and Depression 

 

October 19:  
Spiritual Elements of Grief and Healing 

 

Please contact a Bereavement Team Member if 

you plan to attend or for more information: Ei-

leen Keenan, 215-677-6582, Carol Catalano, 

215-673-3172, Kathleen Ruggiero, 215-969-

5674, or Jane Passaglia, 215-676-1423. 

Helping Other Parishioners  

in Emergencies 
 

For help during the week of September 19, call 

Lillian Volpe, 215-676-5064, or 

Charles and Denise Esposito, 215-969-0875. 

 

CHILDREN ôS L ITURGY  OF THE  WORD  

At the 9:30 AM Mass, children are escorted at the 

beginning of the Liturgy of the Word to a designated 

area in the Church. The Childrenôs Lectionary is 

used for the readings. The children return to Mass 

and their families after the Prayer of the Faithful. 
 

L ITTLE  CHURCH  SCHOOL   

has begun and will continue throughout the school 

year. Parents may drop off their child at 9:15 AM at 

the Convent. This allows parents to attend the 9:30 

AM Mass while their little ones participate in a 

"Seeds" and "Promise" program designed for their 

specific age groups: 3 & 4 year olds, and 5 year olds 

& Kindergarten. This catechetical program is held in 

the Pre-K classrooms in the Lower Level of the Con-

vent and includes religious story time, songs and 

activities based on the Sunday Gospels. After the 

9:30 AM Mass, parents promptly pick up their chil-

dren.   
 

SHARE  YOUR  FAITH  WITH  OTHERS ! 
Adults and high school and college students  

are needed as teachers & aides for these programs. 

This is not a weekly commitment. Volunteers will be 

scheduled throughout the school year. 

PREP volunteers are still needed! 
To volunteer, register or seek more information, 

contact Sr. Mary Beth at 215-673-4010. 

For Engaged Couples  
Attending a Pre-Cana Class is required of 

all preparing to celebrate the Sacrament of 

Matrimony. Our Parish Fall Pre-Cana 

Day is being held next Saturday, Septem-

ber 24. Advance registration is necessary. 

To register or for more information, please 

call the Rectory at 215-673-8127 during 

office hours. 
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Please pray for all sick parishioners  

and benefactors, especially: 

Please call the Rectory when your loved ones  

have recovered so we can remove their names  

from our Prayer List. Thank you! 

  Msgr. A. McGuire 
  Fr. Patrick Brannan 

Alessa Abruzzo 

Delia Advincula 
Eileen Albano 

Jean Archer 

Christine Butler 
Shirley Callahan 

William Colanzi 

Addyson Collins 
Jim Conboy 

Dan Condron 

John Curry 
Louis Cusano 

Steve DôAmbrosi  

Rose Marie DôAurizio 
Carly Rose Di Zio 

Agnes Donahue 

Eleanor Donatelli 
Edward Dougherty 

Keith Dybalski 

Lois H. Fioravanti 
Bill Foley 

James R. Frey 

Jeanne Froggatt 
  Jackie Gallagher 

  Joan Gallagher  
  Robert Gartner 

  Sherri Garofolo 

  Dr. Anthony Georgio  
  Sue Georgio 

  Bernard Gerasimas, Jr.                   

  Alexander Glazier 
  Jessie Gnoza 

  Charles Gullota  

  Sherry Hanlon 
  James Hannon     

  Helen Huber 

  Betty Hughes 
  John E. Hughes 

  Anna Hunter 

  Mark Iannacone 
  Dr. Penny Iannacone 

  Vincent Iminnitti 

  Bernie Kane 
  Laura Kelly 

  Patrick Kennedy 

  Doris Kerker 
  Rosemary Maloney 

  Lois Mason 

  Frank Merle 
  Ed McDonald 

  Lorraine Minnar 
  Billy Mobley 

  Joan Morris 

  Helen Murray 
  Anne Neville 

  Dep. Sher. Paul Owens 

  Kimberly PG 
  Anita Palumbo 

  Cynthia Pinto 

  Joseph Procopio 
  Theresa Schneck 

  James Schwartz 

  Anna Serano 
  Pat & Joe Skinis 

  Joseph F. Teleske 

  Kathleen Timte 
  Mary Tomkins 

  Georgina Valdes 

  Steven Veal 
  Alma Veto 

  Rita Voll 

  Becky Williams 
  Janet Wisniewski 

  Stanley Wisniewski 

  Fred Wizmerski 
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Red Cross Blood Drive 

St. Albert the Great is hosting a Red Cross Blood Drive 

on Friday, October 7, from 10 AM to 8 PM at 212 

Welsh Road, Huntingdon Valley. Please go to Red-

CrossBlood.org and enter the Sponsor Code StAlbertH 

(or zip code 19006) to find its Drive and schedule your 

donation. Or E-mail Scott and Laura Allen at SAT-

GBloodDrive@gmail.com for assistance in scheduling 

your donation. 
 

Volunteers Needed  
The Blessed Margaret of Costello Home in Bensalem is 

currently looking for volunteers to commit to one or two 

nights per month. Please call Melissa at 215-245-8039 

for more information. 
 

Clothing Drive 
St. Timothy Parish will be hosting a clothing drive to 

benefit The Society of St. Vincent de Paul on Saturday, 

September 24, from 9 AM to 2 PM. Look for the Green-

Drop truck in the Batttersby Street school yard located 

between Levick and Hellerman Streets, where an atten-

dant will be available to assist you with your donations. 

Please place your donations of usable menôs, womenôs 

and childrenôs clothing in plastic bags or boxes. House-

hold items such as: kitchenware, games/toys, small ap-

pliances under 50 pounds, electronics, sporting goods, 

books, CDs and videos are also accepted. Unfortunately, 

furniture, large appliances, TVs or computer monitors 

cannot be accepted. Visit www.gogreendrop.com. 
 

Coach Bag Bingo 

St. Bernardôs Parish is sponsoring a Coach Bag Bingo 

on September 25 from 1-5 PM at Cannstatterôs. Cost is 

$40 and includes buffet, beer, wine, soda and Bingo. 

Tables of 8, 9 or 10 can be reserved. Bring your friends, 

family and spouses. Raffle Baskets and a 50/50 will also 

be available. For more information or to purchase tick-

ets, call St. Bernardôs Rectory at 215-333-0446 or E-

mail at sbsecreatary@aol.com. 
 

St. John Cantius, Class of 1961  
The Class of 1961 from St. John Cantius School is gath-

ering to celebrate their 55th Grade School Reunion on 

Sunday, October 16, 3-8 PM at Edgemont Caterers. 

Tickets are $45 per person. For more information, con-

tact Jeanie Hogg Ashton at 215-743-5760 or E-mail at 

blondie721@verizon.net by October 3. 
 

Post ïAbortion Healing Retreat  
October 7, 8 and 9, Malvern 

Rachelôs Vineyard Ministries is holding a retreat for 

healing after abortion. It is designed to focus on the bur-

ied emotions of the past and begin healing in a non-

judgmental, safe and confidential environment. For 

more information, call Geri at 610-399-0890. 

St. Vincent de Paul Society 

BoscovŪs Friends & Family Program 

Members of the St. Vincent de Paul Society  

will  be at the Main Entrance of Church on  

September 25 and October 2 between the 8 AM and 

12:30 PM Masses. Certificates will be sold for $5, 

which will allow customers to receive 25% off their 

total purchase at Boscovôs on Tuesday, October 18 .  
 

  

All proceeds stay within our Parish. 

 

CERTIFICATE  

PROGRAM 
 

\ 

SCRIP is sold in  

Rectory Meeting Room 1. 
 

Sunday: 8:45 AM to 12:30 PM  

(Drop-off forms are available for  

quicker pick-up); 

Monday-Thursday: 9-11 AM;  

Friday: 8-11 AM; Saturday: 9:30-11:30 AM; 

Thursday evening: 6:30-8:30 PM.   
 

The Profit for July is $2,617.14. 

Thank you! 
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ON PARISH FINANCES       óWhat Can You Do to Help?ô  PLENTY!!!  
 

On Stewardship Weekend, September 10 and 11, I briefly addressed at all Masses our 
Parish Financial Situation for the past Fiscal Year. Weôre doing fine! If you need a copy 
of that report, just call the Rectory (215.673.8127) and let us know.  
 

We did many projects around our entire physical plant this past year, inside and out, as 
we hope you can see. The future is promising, and we pray for a good Fall Appeal, a mild 
winter with no major snow removal expenditures, and a safe, sunny and successful Par-
ish Carnival in May . 

 

ñWhat more can I do to helpò, you might ask. Hereôs a Top 10 List to carefully consider. 
 

1. Increase your Sunday offering. If it hasnôt changed in three, five, 10 years or more, 
the  costs here and everywhere have. Every bit helps.  
 

2. Be generous in the Fall Appeal. Itôs our only extra Collection and makes plant im-
provements right here in our Parish possible.  
 

3. Be a Raffle Seller. Last year, we made almost $89,000 from the Raffle, which helped 
greatly with much -needed Paving/Cement Work throughout our properties, along with 
Roofing Work and other jobs at our Old Church and School.  
 

4. óSponsor a Studentô. Details on this program that helps needy Parish Families send 
their children to our School are in the Bulletin most weeks. Helping them, you help your 
Church ï and yourself in the process ð via your generosity and goodness.  
 

5. Do SCRIP. Everybody shops. Use SCRIP at more than 200 local businesses, even if 
you donôt have children in School, and youôll be keeping our tuition affordable for all. 
 

6. Help at and support the Carnival. Attend it, work at it, buy a Raffle Ticket for it. 
Youôll get back much more from the experiences than you could ever give, and you just 
might be the top -prize $10,000 Raffle Winner in the process!  
 

7. Recycle.  Use the Recycle Bins in the Churchôs Lower-Level Parking Lot and youôll be 
environmentally conscious and help the Parish in the process.  
 

8. Save Box Tops.  Check your groceries for ñEducational Box Topsò and drop them at 
Church for our School. Nothingôs too small; everything helps. Support the HASA and 
Alumni Association, too!  
 

9. Remember Maternity B.V.M. in your will. A tough topic to write about, but the time 
to consider this is sooner than later. Bequests can be earmarked for special purposes 
and are a beautiful Memorial to our beloved deceased.  
 

10. Pray. This last tip should be the first; prayer is the most important thing you can do 
for our own Parish Family and our Church at large.  

 

So thank you for your support, example and prayers. Your continued generosity to your 
Parish is an inspiration; youôre the envy of the Diocese, as many priests tell me. My and 
all our staffôs prayers are with you and yours always! One day at a time with the Lord! 

                 Fr. Paul S. Quinter  
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PARISH CLERGY 

 

Fr. Paul S. Quinter, Pastor 

Fr. Daniel Dwyer 

Fr. Richard J. Smith 

 

Deacon Charles R. Lindsay 

Deacon Joseph W. Bernauer, Jr. 

 

 

 

 

 

PARISH ORGANIZATIONS 

 
 

Adoration Society: Lety Apolinario  215-464-4723 

Aid for Friends: Tom Vitale   215-671-0254 

Alumni Association: Jackie Venneri  215-495-3112 

Altar Servers: Cathy Boyle   215-904-7248 

Altar Society: Jane Wizmerski  215-677-2062 

Bereavement Group: Eileen Keenan         215-677-6582 

       Carol Catalano  215-673-3172 

       Jane Passaglia  215-676-1423 

       Kathleen Ruggiero  215-969-5674 

C.Y.O. H.S. (Gr. 9-12): Suzanne Flood 215-698-2875 

C.Y.O. Jr. (Gr. 5-8): Gary Stevens  267-994-1012 

Eucharistic Ministers and Lectors: 

                  Eileen Costantino 215-676-5441 

Faith Sharing Group: Lety Apolinario 215-464-4723 

Holy Name Society: Bill Derham  215-671-9121 

Home & School: Christine Vaugh  215-588-3290 

Legion of Mary: James Mason  215-676-4369 

Liturgy Committee: Eileen Costantino  215-676-5441 

Mission Outreach: Joan Lambert  215-677-2794 

Music Director: Ronald Coles  267-973-0323 

Parish Business Manager: Catherine Lindsay 215-673-8127 

Parish Plant Supervisor: Art Williams 215-673-8127 

Parish Organizations Coordinator: 

            Christine Regan 215-673-8127 

Parish Religious Education Director: 

  Sister Mary Beth Geraghty, R.S.M. 215-673-4010 

Pre-Cana: Deacon Joseph & Marianne Bernauer 215-677-1309 

Pre-Jordan: Father Dwyer   215-673-8127 

PREP: Sister Mary Beth Geraghty, R.S.M. 215-673-4010 

Project H.O.P.E.: Jim & Claire Ritzheimer 215-673-7877 

                Joan Lambert  215-677-2794 

Project Mercy: Jack Coyle   215-464-2820 

Respect Life Committee: Mike Branhut 215-673-0635 

St. Vincent de Paul Society: Linda Freeman 215-676-6051 

School Principal: Mary Zawisza  215-673-0235 

School Advancement Dir: Michael McDonough 215-908-3329 

SCRIP: Nancy Smith and Donna McGough 215-673-8127 

Senior Citizenôs Group: Theresa Canuso 215-698-2614 

            Rose Egan  215-676-0647 

Scouts (Boys, Troop 174): Dennis Deissler 215-464-5177 

Scouts  (Cub Pack 174): Bill Barry  215-520-3496           

Scouts (Girls): Nancy Smith   215-673-4688 

Swim Team: Matt Kimbrell   215-593-6214 

Travel Club: Lorraine Mulligan  215-677-1322 

Ushers: Jack Weber   215-698-7656 

Welcoming Committee: Nancy Toland 215-206-5548 

 
 

PARISH PASTORAL COUNCIL 
 

Gloriane Bentz    glorib53@netzero.net 

Deacon Joseph Bernauer    joe.bernauer@dentsply.com 

Marianne Bucci    buccimc@msn.com    

John Carroll    jfxc5036@aol.com 

Eileen Costantino   edc.mbvm@gmail.com 

Sr. Mary Beth Geraghty   geraghtymb2@aol.com 

Anne Griffin 

Catherine Lindsay   clindsay@maternitybvm.net 

Deacon Charles Lindsay    crlindsay@verizon.net 

Nancy Toland    njdft@comcast.net 

Lisa Vivino    williamsburggirl@comcast.net 

Denise Voisard    dvoisard@maternitybvm.net 

Mary Zawisza    mzawisza303@gmail.com 

 

 

PARISH FINANCE COUNCIL 
 

Timothy Dlugokecki 

Mark Gudas    markgudas@verizon.net 

Catherine Lindsay    clindsay@maternitybvm.net 

Deacon Charles Lindsay    crlindsay@verizon.net 

Lorraine Mulligan   lorrainetours@aol.com 

Robert Schafer    radar0522@aol.com 

James Schrack    p523SGT@aol.com 

Chris Smith    cesmithcpa@aol.com 

Joseph Vozzelli    jcjmvoz@verizon.net 

Jerome Zaleski    eileenzaleski@verizon.net 
 

 

PARISH LITURGY COMMITTEE 
 

Eileen Costantino, Chair     edc.mbvm@gmail.com 

Deacon Joseph Bernauer 

Deacon Charles Lindsay 

Sr. Mary Beth Geraghty 

Ronald Coles 

Eileen Keenan 

Lisa Vivino 

 

Please feel free to contact the priests  

or any of these listed parishioners  

with suggestions or concerns  

regarding Parish matters.  
 

Contact Parish Clergy  

via E-mail at 

church@maternitybvm.net. 
 

When E-mailing, identify Maternity B.V.M.  

in the subject area so the recipient will not  

reject the message as ñunknown sender.ò 

Keep in touch with School Activities at: 

www.maternitybvm.net 

Facebook: Maternity BVM School 

Twitter: maternitybvm1 


